14.

PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES

The Subdivisions Officer sought Board consideration to the naming of several new roads and one new
right of way.

The Board resolved:

1.

To approve the name “Nga Mahi Road”, for a through road for a new business zone subdivision
off Blenheim Road.

The Board sought some recognition (by way of a plaque, perhaps) to acknowledge the site as
being that occupied previously by the Ministry of Works (“Nga Mahi” means, literally, “the
works”).

To approve the following names for new roads in further stages in the Awatea Gardens
residential development:

Protea Place
Clematis Place
Lavender Lane

To approve “McMahon Drive” as the name of the new arterial road for the next stage of the
Aidanfield residential development.

That Special Order procedures be commenced to rename the northern part of Awatea Gardens
as “Robina Place”.



